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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
 
Middle Bucks Electrical Technology student receives award from Professional Women in Building in conjunction with 
the Pennsylvania Builders Association.  
 
 
Jamison, PA- Congratulations to Middle Bucks Institute Technology (MBIT) Electrical Technology student Samantha 
Bredow for receiving the Pennsylvania Foundation for Housing and Endorsed Trade Program Student Recognition Award. 
The Professional Women in Building, in conjunction with the Pennsylvania Builders Association, recognized Samantha's 
outstanding achievements and potential as a future leader in the industry.  
 
“Samantha has shown incredible dedication and hard work in learning the Electrical trade. This recognition is well-
deserved and a testament to her commitment to excellence.” Electrical Technology Instructor, Mr. Randy McDowell  
 
The Pennsylvania Foundation for Housing, Inc. was established by the Pennsylvania Builders Association (PBA) in 2012 to 
support programs that ensure the growth and development of the home building industry through strengthening 
educational opportunities in residential building and related fields. 
 
The Professional Women in Building (PWB) is the voice of women in the building industry, dedicated to promoting 
industry professionalism and supporting our members at the local, state and national levels by offering networking and 
educational opportunities, legislative awareness and outreach, and professional and personal development. 
 
For more information, please contact Jeanise Dimitri, at 215-343-2480 ext. 218 – or by email at jdimitri@mbit.org.  
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